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Derby City Council – Response 

ID Reference FOI857681423 

Date 22/11/2023 

 
Use of generative AI tools (e.g. ChatGPT) by employees 
 

1.)     Are your employees 

allowed to use generative AI (e.g. 

ChatGPT, Bard, Claude, Jasper, 

etc.) in the workplace for work 

purposes? 

Information not held  

The council's strategic AI approach is under 

development 

 

2.)     Do you have a usage policy 

in place on the use of generative 

AI in the workplace? (NOTE: If 

employees are not allowed to use 

generative AI as per Q1, please 

answer “yes”). 

3.)     If yes to the above 

question, can you please share 

your usage policy with us? 

4.)     Have you had incidents of the following since Jan 1st 2022? If possible 

please also share the number of incidents: 

a.)     Employees using 

generative AI outside the bounds 

of the workplace usage policy (if 

one exists)? 

Information not held 

The council's strategic AI approach is under 

development. 

b.)     Employees sharing 

confidential information (e.g. 

private personal data of 

employees or residents; 

confidential financial information) 

on generative AI platforms 

5.)     Has your organisation taken 

disciplinary action against 

employees for their use of 

generative AI – e.g. for using it 

outside the bounds of the 

workplace usage policy? If 
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possible, please also share the 

number of incidents. 

6.)     Assuming your employees 

can use generative AI platforms 

at work – can they use publicly 

available open source tools like 

ChatGPT, Bard, Claude, and 

Jasper? 

7.)     Do you have a specific 

technology budget allocated to 

implementing generative AI tools 

in the workplace, and/or 

educating employees on their 

use? If so, and if possible, can 

you share the budget between 

Jan 1 2022 and Dec 31st 2024 

(or nearest equivalent)? 

 
 

Please note, the following applies, if the response includes council officers (or 

other officers) names. 

If you are a company that intends to use the names and contact details of council 

officers (or other officers) provided for direct marketing, you need to be registered 

with the Information Commissioner to process personal data for this purpose. You 

must also check that the individual (whom you wish to contact for direct marketing 

purposes) is not registered with one of the Preference Services to prevent Direct 

Marketing. If they are you must adhere to this preference. You must also ensure you 

comply with the Privacy Electronic and Communications Regulations (PECR). For 

more information follow this Link www.ico.org.uk 

For the avoidance of doubt the provision of council (and other) officer names and 

contact details under FOI does not give consent to receive direct marketing via any 

media and expressly does not constitute a ‘soft opt-in’ under PECR. 

 

http://www.ico.org.uk/

